
(Typewritten) 13, Norbam Gardens, Oxford 

June 23rd, 1911. 

Dear Mr. Phipps, 

Thank you so much for your kind cable, and for the cheque. 

l •have not yet seen the book, in fact I have not seen my brief introduction 

in print. I went away to Egypt just after it ~~s finished• 

Could you give me the pleasure of your company at dinner at • 
the A thenaeum Club, at 8 o'clock, Thursday the 29th to meet P.rofes.sor Muller 

of Munich? 

It will be very nice to see you and iurs. Phipps agtlin. 

Sincerely yours, 

v/D- Osler 


